
Dear MVCDC Families, 

 
A Cribs for Kids Pack-N-Play Giveaway will take place on Wednesday, June 28, 2023 from 9 to 
11 am AND 1 to 3 pm at the Sunrise Center, 1320 E. Fifth Street, Dayton. Pre-registration is 
required by using the QR code in this FLYER. Mothers who live in Montgomery or Greene County 
who are at least 32 weeks pregnant or have an infant under one year of age are eligible to 
receive a free pack ‘n play, wipes, diapers, and thermometers. 
 

 
In case you have not heard, the latest State budget 
proposed by the Senate is not favorable for Ohio's 

youngest children. The Senate made significant cuts to 
important workforce and education programs like child 

care and preschool, early childhood mental health, and infant mortality reduction. We need 
everyone to speak up and send emails. Even if you already sent an email, please do this again 
as we need a new round of emails. We need huge numbers of emails and calls about restoring 
the funding for child care and early childhood programs. We only have 15 days left before the 
Governor will sign a new version of the budget. Your voice DOES make a difference. The 
quantity of emails matters a lot, so please send this LINK to your Ohio friends and ask them to fill 
this out! 
 
Preschool Promise of Montgomery County is having Play on Purpose Play and Learn for infants 
and toddlers every Friday, now through August 18, from 9:30 to 10:15 am at the Northwest 
Branch of the Dayton Metro Library, 4210 Philadelphia Drive. Read more about this great reading 
and play with friends opportunity HERE. 

 

Help us spread the word- MVCDC is enrolling NOW for the 2023-24 school year!!! 
Call 937 2-Enroll for more information about our locations and program options 

or visit www.mvcdc.org to apply. 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Ohio Summer Food Service Program June 2- 
July 7 
FRIDAYS 

10-11:30 am click HERE for more information 
Overlook Community Center, Beverly 
Gardens, Mad River Middle 

Trotwood Parks & Recreation 
Community Movie Night 

June 30 begins at dusk John Wolfe Park 
4030 Denlinger Road 

    

 
 

MVCDC is still looking for DIFFERENCE MAKERS!  If you or someone you know is looking for a 
career working with children and families, consider joining our team. A complete listing of open 
positions is available on our website www.mvcdc.org. 
 
Just a reminder that we will be closed on Monday, June 19, 2023, in observance of the 
Juneteenth holiday.  Have a great weekend! 
 
Gratefully,  
 

 

Berta 

June 16, 2023 

https://www.mvcdc.org/s/Giveaway.pdf
https://www.groundworkohio.org/?emci=ed11fb9d-850b-ee11-907c-00224832eb73&emdi=9b5a1d03-890b-ee11-907c-00224832eb73&ceid=9648486
https://www.instagram.com/p/CtiU-neOTUm/?igshid=MTc4MmM1YmI2Ng%3D%3D
http://www.mvcdc.org/
https://www.mvcdc.org/s/FoodProgram.pdf
https://www.mvcdc.org/s/MovieNight.pdf
http://www.mvcdc.org/
https://click.everyaction.com/k/64866893/411520711/1617060757?nvep=ew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9FQS9FQTAxNi8xLzEwMjE3MCIsDQogICJEaXN0cmlidXRpb25VbmlxdWVJZCI6ICI5YjVhMWQwMy04OTBiLWVlMTEtOTA3Yy0wMDIyNDgzMmViNzMiLA0KICAiRW1haWxBZGRyZXNzIjogInJvYnluLmxpZ2h0Y2FwQHByZXNjaG9vbHByb21pc2Uub3JnIg0KfQ%3D%3D&hmac=TZ3Q3eAmzHOc3H4cA3fDN17jyheYc7vUugu7cF722EQ=&emci=ed11fb9d-850b-ee11-907c-00224832eb73&emdi=9b5a1d03-890b-ee11-907c-00224832eb73&ceid=9648486

